
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mayor and Town Council 

FROM: Kayla Prestwood, Chair 

SUBJECT: Housing Advisory Board FY19-20 Priorities 

DATE: January 8, 2019 

The Housing Advisory Board met on April 10, 2018 and by a Unanimous vote identified the 

following priorities for fiscal year 18-19: 

1. Continue to build the Board's expertise on local/current affordable housing issues 

2. Pilot Payment-In-Lieu for rental housing formula.  

3. Evaluate and monitor performance measures to assess affordable housing strategies and goals, 

as well as for the Housing Advisory Board. 

 


